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                                       TOWN OF NEWTOWN  

                            HATTERTOWN HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION
                                               
                                                  NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING
                                                          
                                                           PUBLIC HEARING
                                           
                                              Thursday May 5th 2022  at 7:00 p.m.
                                                              Meeting Room #1
                                                      Newtown Municipal Center
                                                             3 Primrose Street
                                                          Newtown, CT 06470
             
                The Hattertown Historic District Commission shall hold a Public Hearing to
                 consider the application for a Certificate of Appropriateness filed by Bruce
                 and Christine Degen of 62 Castle Meadow Road to replace the roofing
            material on a garage / studio and pool house, unattached to the main house.              
                          A copy of the application is on file at the Town Clerks office.

                                                                 AGENDA :
                                             - Presentation of COA application
                                             - Discussion
                                             - Vote

                                                 Chris Layda, Chairman 
                         
                      If you are handicapped and/or require assisted hearing devices and                
                    wish to attend the meeting please contact the Office of the First Selectman for
                      assistance as soon as possible.                     



                    


